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Academics: 
Students have been working very hard academically. On June 6th, Seniors were 
recognized at the annual Awards Ceremony. Students received scholarships, which 
will be used to help pay for the cost of college. Some students also received awards 
of recognition from the various academic departments in the school, which will no 
doubt prove to be valuable keepsakes from their time here at Westwood. Seniors 
began finals on Wednesday June 13 to allow them to take part in Graduation 
Practice and the Senior Breakfast at the Iron Horse on June 21. Additionally, 
Seniors that earn an A average in any of their classes for the year, are awarded for 
their success with an exemption from their final exams. 
 
Arts:  Our art department has a lot to be proud of. The band and choir held their 
Spring Concerts earlier in May. Each ensemble performed about three songs each, 
and seniors were recognized at the end of the night for their contributions to the 
music department. Our school hosted the STEM Expo on June 1. Students from art, 
engineering, and digital media had a chance to display their work for a couple 
days. The exhibition was on display for two days, and students were able to view 
all the artwork during their lunch periods.  
 
Athletics:  Athletes have already begun preparation for next year’s fall season of 
sports. Sign ups took place last week for interest in any of our offered fall sports 
including soccer, cheer, football, field hockey, and cross country. After a Senior 
athlete ceremony and signing,the senior athletes were also celebrated at a dinner on 
June 11 at Florentine Gardens.  
 
Clubs and Activities: 
Students have also been very busy with clubs and activities. The GSA tie dyed 
customized T-Shirts to honor this year’s club and members and they work they 



have done. After helping organize the flying of the Pride flag at Borough Hall for 
the month of June, members will also be helping with a ceremony held on June 20 
at the Borough Hall of Westwood. Senior Field day is scheduled for June 16 where 
students will be organized by what elementary school they attended. Students will 
take part in field day games that they enjoyed as children, while facing off against 
one another. 
 
This concludes our report for June 14. Thank you. 
 
 


